
Iluminar
As we welcome the fall season, our students
are embracing new beginnings with
enthusiasm! This autumn promises growth,
learning, and unforgettable memories.
Recently, the TU CASA students and families
had a wonderful time crafting vision boards
and exploring social-emotional learning.

Here’s to a productive and inspiring season
for all!

What's in this month's issue:

Start of the fall semester
Internships
Looking for local businesses
Campus involvement
TU CASA Hero spotlight

MONTHLY NEWSLETTERSeptember 2024

Fall semester in
full swing

Our students recently had the opportunity to
tour Toyotetsu, delving into the innovative
processes behind auto parts manufacturing.
They explored the design and production of
press dies and resin molds, gaining valuable
real-world insights into the industry. It was
an enriching experience that brought the
world of manufacturing to life!

Internships
We’re excited to celebrate the start of our students’ internships at various locations across the
community. These internships represent an important step in their professional journeys, offering
valuable opportunities for growth and hands-on experience. As our students embark on these new
adventures, we’re thrilled to see them gain insights, develop skills, and create lasting memories.
Each internship is a chance to explore their passions and apply their knowledge in real-world
settings. We look forward to celebrating their achievements and the rewarding experiences that lie
ahead!



Looking for

local businesses who are

interested in offering paid or

unpaid internships to our

students.

Campus Involvement
The campus career fair was a tremendous
success! Our TU CASA students took full
advantage of this fantastic opportunity,
exploring exciting career possibilities,
networking with professionals, and making
important strides toward their future
careers. Involvement Fairs like this provide
invaluable chances to build connections
and gain insights, and it’s wonderful to see
our students actively participating and
engaging in their career development. We
look forward to the continued growth and
achievements that these experiences will
bring!TU CASA Hero Spotlight

The TU CASA students had the opportunity to
attend two insightful presentations from the
A&M-SA Mays Center for Experiential Learning
& Community Engagement. Cheyenne Hayes
provided valuable tips on dressing for success
and making a strong professional impression,
while Myles Lofland shared modern strategies
for enhancing resumes and CVs. Together, these
sessions offered crucial guidance on both
professional appearance and profile
development, aimed at elevating students'
experiences at TAMUSA. A huge thank you to
Cheyenne Hayes and Myles Lofland for their
impactful contributions!
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Local Businesses Wanted


